
 
Croydon Hills Primary School Association of Parents 

(CHAPS) 
 

 
Welcome to the Croydon Hills Primary School Association of Parents.  

 
We are a group of fun dedicated parents who enjoy planning and running events for our children, parents, 
families and teachers; Some of these include;  

 
 

 MOTHER’S DAY & FATHER’S DAY STALL 

 CHILDREN’S DISCO 

 FAMILY ROLLER-SKATING NIGHTS 

 COFFEE CATCHUPS 

 COLOUR RUN 

 CHOCOLATE DRIVE 

 EASTER & CHRISTMAS RAFFLES 

 MORNING TEAS  

 MAJOR EVENTS : TRIVIA, BAREFOOT BOWLS/KARAOKE SOCIAL NIGHT 
 

 
HOW TO CONNECT WITH US 
 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/621387841391744/ 
 
A private closed group exclusively for families of the school which is administrated by an admin team for 

approval of new members to ensure privacy is maintained. We use this fantastic initiative to promote both events 
and organise volunteers. 

 
MONTHLY MEETINGS 
 
Monday evenings at 7.30pm which are relaxed, informal and fun to be a part of!   
 

They are also a great forum to partner with the school, share your ideas, provide feedback and be part of a 
special group whilst getting to meet and listen to the leadership team.  

 

WANT TO KNOW MORE  
 
Join our Facebook Page, come along to one of our meeting or anytime email chaps@croydonhps.vic.edu.au 
 

OUR AGM – 17th FEBRUARY, 2020 
 

Our AGM will be on the 17th February 2020. We welcome and encourage families to come along to this night 
and look forward to having some new families join this great group. 

 
See you at the AGM 

 
CHAPS Team  
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